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MEDIA ADVISORY 

TO: ALL MEDIA 

DATE 16 FEBRUARY 2022 

 

COMMITTEE TO CONDUCT OVERSIGHT VISITS AT ABANDONED HOUSING PROJETS IN 

TSHWANE 

 

The Gauteng Provincial Legislature (GPL) Portfolio Committee on Co-operative Governance 

& Human Settlements will on Thursday, 17 February 2022 conduct oversight visits to 

various abandoned housing projects in Soshanguve, Mabopane, Garankuwa and 

Winterveldt Renewal project. 

 

The purpose of these oversight visits is to enable the Committee to get first-hand 

experience of challenges that have led to these housing projects being incomplete in order 

to hold the Department directly accountable on failed housing projects that were meant 

to bring pride and dignity to beneficiaries.   

 

The oversight visits will be followed by a Committee meeting where Members of the 

Committee will raise questions to representatives of the Department of Human 

Settlements; as well as recommendations in resolving these challenges.  

 

Details of the oversight visits: 

Date:  Thursday, 17 February 2022 

Time:  8h00 

Venue:  Speaker’s Boardroom, Municipal Offices, Soshanguve, Block F 
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Details of the Portfolio Committee meeting are as follows: 

Date:  Thursday, 17 February 2022 

Time: 14h00 

Venue:  Southern Sun, Pretoria 

Streaming Link: YOUTUBE: https://youtu.be/_TRDQBcovgM FACEBOOK: 

https://fb.me/e/2oS0E0yhx 

 

ISSUED BY GPL’S MEDIA SERVICES ON BEHALF OF COGTA & HUMAN SETTLEMENTS 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSON: HONOURABLE KEDIBONE DIALE. 

 

For more information and/or interview queries please contact Ms Pfano Bulasigobo 

on: 060 533 1982 E-mail: PBulasigobo@gpl.gov.za  
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